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GUIDE FOR SUPERVISORS 
 

The BSRA recommends that all Schools nominate 2-3 coaches or staff members to supervise 
the students, both competitors and spectators, at the event.  

School supervisors focus is to ensure that acceptable behaviour as outline below is followed: 
 

1. Please ensure that the facility is treated with respect and all rubbish removed when the 
event concludes. 
 

2. Please do not allow food into the venue. Food is to be consumed outside in the service 
area. 
 

3. Sometimes the girls wear ‘war paint’ on their faces. Please make sure that this is not left 
on the seating and surrounds. If cleaning is required, your individual school will be billed 
for the service. 
 

4. The girls are not permitted to stand on the seats. 
  

5. The walkway between the stage and the spectator area can be occupied by the girls 
cheering on their fellow rowers. This should be monitored to ensure it doesn’t get out of 
hand. 
 

6. The seating plan for your school is on a separate document as is the detailed timing for 
the evening.  
 

7. The event is held from 5:00pm to 8:00pm. Supervision is required for any School 
students when they are on site.  

 

If any further information is required, please feel free to contact the BSRA Executive Officer 
before the event. 

 


